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LETTER DATED 22 JULY 1997 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
INDONESIA ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE CONFERENCE ON
DISARMAMENT TRANSMITTING A PRESS RELEASE ISSUED BY THE GOVERNMENT OF 
INDONESIA ON 18 JULY 1997 CONCERNING THE SUBCRITICAL NUCLEAR WEAPON  

EXPERIMENT CONDUCTED BY THE US GOVERNMENT ON 2 JULY 1997

I have the honour to forward herewith the unofficial translation of the
Press Release issued by the Government of the Republic of Indonesia on 18 July
1997 concerning the subcritical nuclear weapon experiment conducted by the US
Government on 2 July 1997.

I would be grateful if this Press Release could be registered as an official
document of the Conference on Disarmament and distributed for information to all
members and non-members States participating in the work of the Conference.

(Signed ) : Agus Tarmidizi
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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